 Old Brownsboro Gardens Condominium Council

August 20, 2017

RECEIVED

AUG 2 1 2017

PLANNING &
DESIGN SERVICES

To: Planning and Zoning Commission

id Brownsboro Gardens Condominium Inc.. a neighbor, enjoyed the Zeggz Restaurant. It is our understanding
shat a new restaurant, Tandoori Fusion, is moving in that location and have requested an awning so people may
eat outside. .Many people prefer to eat out side when the weather permit. Anawning would be much better to
block the sun than umbrella. The picture of the proposed awning is very attractive and we would suggest you

approve the awning.

Si,ncéréf;i,

JXXM \«w.
Connie Cheak

President
Old Brownsboro Gardens Association, Inc.



